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June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 10 Literature Pizza and Ice Lollies Revision Café: 
Tuesday 18 June 2024 - 3.30pm-5pm 
 
On Tuesday 18 June 2024 we have organised a quiz revision evening event at 3.30pm-5pm. 
We will be asking students to attend in teams of 2-4 to participate in a quiz style revision on 
topics from “Macbeth” and “Jekyll and Hyde”. There will be several rounds and prizes for the 
winning team(s). 
 
After the rounds of quizzes (beginning at 4pm) students are free to continue to socialise after. 
They may also bring in a change of clothes if they do not wish to be in uniform for this event. 
 
Students will also have the hall to themselves to enjoy a pizza slice, ice lollies and other 
goodies.  Students must ensure that they leave the hall spotless by tidying up after 
themselves. 
 
In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per student.  This 
will enable the English department to cover our costs for the event. Without sufficient 
contributions it may not be possible to run this event. 
 
If you would like your child to attend this event, payment along with giving permission for your 
child to stay after school and make their own travel arrangements after the event is now 
available via Parent Pay before Monday 17 June 2024. 
 
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis and are very limited, and will 
close earlier if all the places have been taken before Monday 17 June 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mrs Shaw 
Subject Leader for English 
 


